
19th November 2020 
 
Greetings to our community. 
  
Our school is clearly focused on growing our understanding of how students learn best.  We are living 
in a new dispensation where the values of the past are not always evident or apparent.  That should 
not prevent us from ensuring that we create firm boundaries and expectations for our children.  As we 
begin to ponder what lies ahead of us in 2021, we could not have anticipated the impact of COVID 19, 
but we made it, we are learning to live again at level one.  
  
MAS are seeking a new teacher and a fixed term replacement; these challenges are exciting junctures 
of growth for us as a school. 
  
Next week, a group of Year 8 students have proposed a different dress theme for each day beginning 
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th November, it's free,  not compulsory, wear your uniform if you don’t have a 
costume.  
  
Let me give you a preview – Wednesday is ‘Cowboy Day’ no guns thanks. 
  

The themes will apply to teachers, it should be fun. More about that on our Miller Avenue 
School Facebook Page, check it out. Please take the time to visit our FB page, loads happening, 
it’s the place to see what’s happening at MAS each week. 
https://www.facebook.com/MillerAveSchool/?ref=page_internal 
 
Kind regards 
Richard Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 

 
Subway this Friday 

NEW 
$6 Subway roll & 

cookie 
Also $5 subway still 

available. 
Come to the office to 

place your order. 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

  Coming Events 
Whiringa-ā-Rangi (NOVEMBER) 

23rd-27th  Mufti Week 
25th   Camp Meeting 5.30pm at School 

Hakihea (DECEMBER) 

1st-4th  Year 7&8 Camp 
2nd   Board of Trustees Meeting 6pm STEM   
   Room 
4th   Paeroa Santa Parade 
11th   Prizegiving 
15th   Last Day of School  (12 .00 pm finish) 

https://www.facebook.com/MillerAveSchool/?ref=page_internal


 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Room 8 Shares their Whanau 
Room 8 made collage pictures about someone special in their family. They wrote stories about 

why they love them and told us why their whanau is special and important to them.  

Public Notices 

We proudly introduce our; 
Paeroa College Entertainers. 
Students directed by Bianca Till and Barry Corlett 
have put a program together to entertain you. 
There will be vocal singing, Kapa Haka Singing 
and some young actors. Please support our young 
talent and come to our; 
Paeroa College Concert. 
When    Friday the 20

th
 of November 

Where   Paeroa Coop Parish Church. 
Time     12 to 1 pm  
Cost      Free,  Koha appreciated. 
  
See you there. Regards Joe on behalf of PLEC. 
This concert will be cancelled if we go to level two. 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Ivy—Room 9 
Piper—Room 10 

Paige—Room 10 
Huiarangi—Room 7 

Room 10 

This weeks Te Reo 

E hia o tau? 
  

How old are you? 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

WANTED FOR ROOM 7 PLEASE 

Empty clean coffee jars with lids.  If you can please 
save them up and bring to school.  Thank you. 

 

Tin Foil 

If you have any unused or 
unwanted tin foil at home 
our school would love to 
have it. Please bring to the school office.  
Thank you. 

Touch Fees are now overdue. Please pay to 
the office or by internet banking asap.  

$10 per player.  

PAEROA COLLEGE MANUAL TECH: All our Year 7 & 8 students who  
attend tech at Paeroa College every Tuesday must have covered  
shoes.  This is a health and safety requirement so please ensure  
your child arrives at school with covered shoes on Tuesday’s. 

SWIMMING AT SCHOOL: All classes are now swimming at school 
so please ensure students have their togs and towels each day and 
please ensure their swimming items are named clearly. 

REMINDER:  As part of our schools sun safe policy ALL students 
must be wearing a Miller Avenue Sunhat during terms 1 and 4.  
Students not wearing hats are expected to play in specific areas in 
the shade. 

CAMP MEETING FOR PARENTS:   Next Wednesday 25th November 
there will be a camp meeting at school for parents at 5.30pm.  At 
the meeting we will run through the camp organisation and answer 
any questions you may have. 
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33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 
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